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From: Katherine Ann <kann@meagher.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 1:19 PM
To: MND MnFedRules
Subject: Comment re revisions to 5.6

CAUTION - EXTERNAL: 

There are proposed revisions I do not believe are correct. In a number of instances “who” has been crossed out and 
“that” inserted instead.  Even a quick Google search results in the following: 

When you determine whether to use who or that, keep these simple guidelines in mind: Who is always used to refer to 
people. That is always used when talking about inanimate objects (that computer, that piece of paper…) That can also 
be used when talking about a class or type of person, such as “that” team. 

Sincerely, 

Katherine Ann | Legal Administrative Assistant  
Meagher + Geer, P.L.L.P.  
33 South Sixth Street, Suite 4300 | Minneapolis, Minnesota 55402 
DIRECT: +1 612.371.1315 | FAX: +1 612.338.8384  
kann@meagher.com | meagher.com  

CAUTION - EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated outside the Judiciary. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking on links. 


